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DIRECTION MADE AT THE HEARING ON 14 March 2007 
 
 

 The hearing will be adjourned until Friday 16 March 2007, not before 5 

pm.  The written submissions on behalf of Professor Paul Morris and Professor Bernard 

Luk Hung-kay to request the Chairman of the Commission to recuse from the Inquiry are 

to be filed with the Commission Secretariat by 4:30 pm on Thursday 15 March 2007.  

Any reply submissions are to be filed with the Commission Secretariat by 9:30 am on 

Friday 16 March 2007.  Any parties including Professor Magdalena Mok wishing to 

obtain a copy of these written submissions should apply to the Commission Secretariat 

for doing so, subject to the payment of reasonable copying charges. 

 
 
 
 
Dated this 14th day of March 2007. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

( Esmond LEE ) 
Secretary to the Commission 

 


